
Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to introduce you to our Student Services Team at Canterbury Girls High School.
The team consists of:

HT Student Services - Stacey Naisbett

Careers Adviser - Rita Evangelista

Counsellors - Betty Wong and Josephine Rynsaardt

EALD - Laura Humphreys and Ana-Maria Dumitrescu

Learning and Support - Mrs Suzanne Dickinson (7,9,11) and Ms Eileen O’Sullivan (8,10,12)

School Learning Support Officers - Helen Eade and Ruby Tonge

Teacher Librarian - Deborah Hogg 

Youth Worker - Bejan Safi

The Student Services team works collaboratively to build and support students' wellbeing and
learning needs. They are able to do this through the development of collaborative
partnerships with parents, carers, other professionals and the wider community.

If you would like to discuss your daughter's additional needs or any new diagnosis please
contact either the relevant staff member or myself on stacey.naisbett@det.nsw.edu.au

Kind Regards,

…………………………………..

Stacey Naisbett
Acting HT Student Services 


